
 

 

  
You will find this notice posted on the Facilities Services website 
and on Facebook 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
August 14, 2012 
 
Subject:    Steam line installation 
 
Location: 5757 S. University Avenue (along Woodlawn Avenue) 
 
Dates: August 16, 2012 through September 7, 2012 
 
Please be aware that installation of a steam line will commence on August 16, 2012. The community can 
expect the following during this work: 

• Steam line will be installed at 5757 S. University Avenue 
• Fencing will be placed around the work site on Thursday, August 16, 2012 
• Periodic sidewalk closures will occur along Woodlawn Avenue (west sidewalk) 
• Alternate routes and pedestrian access will be provided 
• Working hours are from 8:00am – 5:00pm, including weekends 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this work, please contact Jose Lopez, Project Manager at 
(773) 834-8938 or Kevin Ahn, Client Services Manager at (773) 702-5722.  
 
 

Thank you for your patience. 

http://facilities.uchicago.edu/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/The-University-of-Chicago-Facilities-Services/100678226670699/

